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Comments: Hello

    Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this proposed project. I only recently heard about this proposal

and as someone who has recreated on and visited the site for over 40 years I  am more than surprised that what

is being proposed is described as a categorial exclusion from NEPA. There are many issues in this proposal that

deserve careful and in depth analysis including water quality, significant changes in recreational use and impacts

to wildlife and the adjacent Bob Marshall Wilderness Area. This whole process is moving way to fast and there

needs to be additional time for review and comments. 


